



Friday 25th October 2024

All Saints' Church visit

Dear Parents/Guardians.

We are delighted to inform you that we have arranged for your child's class to visit All Saints' Church, in Hampton. During this visit, the children will enhance their learning about Christianity.

The visits will take place on the following dates:

5R & 5GF Monday 4th November 5D & 5S Wednesday 13th November

We will be leaving school after our lunch break and will return in time for dismissal at 3:15pm. Children will be expected to wear full school uniform and have appropriate outerwear, depending upon the weather forecast.

No permission or payment is required for this trip and, as ever, we really appreciate your support.

Kind regards,

Mrs Gale Miss Farrell Miss De Beer Miss Smith Miss Sarkar

